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Sean J Young

From: Quigley, Robert <Robert.Quigley@cobbcounty.org>

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 9:45 PM

To: Sean J Young

Cc: Clements, Robin

Subject: FW: ORR found in incoming mail box

Attachments: ORR from Sean Young.pdf; 0458_001.pdf

Hello Mr. Young,  
 
I am responding to your open records request as attached. There is no charge for this production.  
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Robert Quigley 
Lt. Colonel  
Cobb County Sheriff's Office 
185 Roswell Street 
Marietta GA 30090 
770-499-4617 
Robert.Quigley@cobbcounty.org 
#missionfirst 


